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Guidelines 
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References: 1. NEI letter, Industry Initiative to Maintain Severe Accident Management 
Guidelines, ML15335A442, dated October 26, 2015 

2. ENOI letter, Commitment to Maintain Severe Accident Management 
Guidelines, JAFP-15-0145, dated December 15, 2015 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) Nuclear Strategic Issues Advisory Committee (NSIAC) 
approved an Industry Initiative to implement and maintain Severe Accident Management 
Guidelines (SAMGs) [Reference 1]. James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant (JAF) provided a 
letter committing to their recommended actions [Reference 2]. 

This letter addresses one commitment to implement revision 3 of the Boiling Water Reactor 
Owner’s Group (BWROG) generic severe accident guidelines by June 30, 2017. The BWROG 
guidelines are a template for the site Emergency Procedure Guidelines (EPG) and Severe 
Accident Guidelines (SAG) procedures and implementing revision 3 updates the methodology 
used in these procedures. 

The EPG portion of the revision 3 guidelines were implemented concurrent with JAF complying 
with NRC Orders EA-12-049, FLEX and EA-12-051, Spent Fuel Instrumentation. The SAG 
portion of revision 3 guidelines are scheduled to be implemented concurrent with JAF’s 
compliance with Phase 1 of EA-13-109, Reliable Hardened Containment Vent, due 
June 30, 2018. A change was made to the commitment to align with this date. 

 

 



JAFP-17-0067 
Page 2 of 2 

The Attachment to this letter summarizes the change made to the regulatory commitment in 
Reference 2. This letter contains no new regulatory commitments. 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact William C. Drews, at 
315-349-6562. 

Sincerely, 

&!Ir--
/VI. i.k w~ .b'f .!Jrccl~ VI\ af 

William C. Drews 
Regulatory Assurance Manager 

WCD/mh 

Attachment: Regulatory Commitments 

cc: Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
NRC Region I Administrator 
NRC Resident Inspector 
NRC Project Manager 
NYSPSC 
President NYSERDA 
NEI 
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This table identifies actions discussed in this letter that Exelon commits to perform. Any other 
actions discussed in this submittal are described for the NRC’s information and are not 
commitments. 
 
 
Number Text SCHEDULED COMPLETION DATE 

Original Revised 

Source: JAFP-15-0145 dated December 15, 2015 

18491 Exelon will update the site Severe Accident 
Management Guidelines (SAMGs) to 
revision 3 of the Boiling Water Reactor 
Owner’s Group (BWROG) generic severe 
accident guidelines (published February 
2013). 

June 30, 2017 June 30, 2018 

Note: minor change of the word ENO to Exelon. 
 
 




